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Details of Pre-application Consultations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

The following pre-application consultations were undertaken: 

 Health and Safety Authority, Cork, 14th January 2020 

 Meath County Council, Navan, 13th February 2020 

 Environmental Protection Agency, Dublin, 13th February 2020 

 Commission for Regulation of Utilities (via letter on 10th April 2020), and 

 Eastern-Midlands Waste Regional Office, Dublin, 5th February 2020. 

Indaver has also consulted the public and interested parties regarding its plans for 
the proposed development. This has been carried out through the Indaver 
Community Liaison Committee (ICLC) during various stages of the development of 
this project and was more recently presented at an ICLC meeting on 6th February 
2020.  

Indaver also met with representatives from the Irish Cement, Platin facility on 
December 13th, 2019 to explain details of the proposed development.  

In addition, an application was made to Gas Networks Ireland (GNI) in July 2019 for 
connection of the Hydrogen Generation Unit to the natural gas grid. 

 




